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The use of the word permit in the bill is especially concerning. The idea may sound 

good on paper but agriculture is not something that operates on a steady schedule 

year round. We need to be able to afford our food. The ag business needs to be able 

to afford paying their workers. The workers need to get in the hours they can when 

the work is happening. This will throw a kink in all of that. Please consider the 

ramifications. Thank you. 


